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Jefferson City School District
315 East Dunklin
Jefferson City, MO 65101


2025-2026 School Year


Memo to Jefferson City School District Patrons and Employees

From:  	 	Frank Underwood, Director of Facilities
	
	Subject:		Asbestos Management Plan

	The Jefferson City School District continues to monitor and manage any asbestos in the school system.  All of our buildings have been inspected by a certified asbestos inspector, as required by AHERA, and comply with federal rules and regulations.

A copy of the asbestos management plan is available for your inspection in our administrative offices during regular business hours.  Wes Schulte, Project Manager, is our certified Asbestos Program Manager / designated person.  Please direct all inquiries regarding the plan to Wes at 573-659-3653 or wesley.schulte@jcschools.us.

We are implementing the asbestos management plan.  It is our intent to not only comply with, but also to exceed federal, state, and local regulations in this area. We strive to take whatever steps are necessary to ensure that our students and employees have a healthy, safe environment in which to learn and work.
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